
From The Rt Hon Tony Blair

February 2015

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen pf the Board of The Sherry Netherland,

It is my great pleasure that I am writing you this letter of reference for Miles Kwok as a

potential owner in your building. I have known Miles for seven years and have only the

highest respect for him in business and as a friend. I have worked closely with Miles

over the years and have always admired his honesty and loyalty.

Miles is dependable, sincere and extrerñêly responsible as an individual; conducting

himself with dignity and intelligence. Miles is honest, forthright and has impeccable

taste.

I would highly recommend him to your building as I know that Miles would be a

wonderful addition as your neighbour at The Sherry Netherland. Miles is a very

accomplished man and, in my opinion, would be a most valuable asset to The Sherry

Netherland.

POBox60519
London
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